
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the  
Granbury Church of Christ 

Sunday, February 24, 2019 

Worship Leader – Kirk Woolery 

god gathers his people… 

You Are Holy 

Psalm 100:1-5 

Praise the Lord 

I Stand in Awe 

Welcome & Call to Worship 

John Knox 

god’s people offer praise...  

Humble Yourself 

god invites us to his table...  

Shout to the Lord 

The Lord’s Supper Prayers 

David Asbill 

god’s people bring offerings… 

Contribution Prayer 

David Asbill 

Thank You, Lord 

Lord, Reign in Me 

god speaks through his word... 

Blessed Are the Meek 

John Knox 

god’s people respond… 

Living for Jesus 

god sends us to love and serve… 

Days of Elijah 

Benediction Prayer 

 

Prayer Requests 

Members, Relatives & Friends in    

Hospital/Rehab 

Ann Jay – Harris Downtown 

Members 

Sandy Allen, Roger Barns, Terry 

Brooks, Von & Gloria Burba, Jeannette 

Calk, Ron Cheyne, Camryn Deason, 

Jacque Honecker, Dwight Hoover, Ray 

Jones, Debbie Martin, Louise Moore, 

Mary Beth Moore, Phillip Mullins, Don 

O’Farrell, Loyd Randolph, Rudy & Aven 

Rountree, James & Joyce Royse, Mary 

Smith, Bonnie Spies, Richard Stephens, 

Betty Underwood, Royce & Patti 

Woolard 

Relatives/Friends 

Noble Anderson, Marie Connell, Loyd 

Cudd, Steve Dahlberg, Dani Garcia,   

Sophia Gilbert, Vera Hawkins, Larry 

Hackney, Mike Harris, Lance Hogan, 

Loyd Hudietz, Jack & Lynn Merritt,   

Karen Peevy, Brent Petross, Becky 

Sanchez, Mark Sandel, Marty & Carla 

Schwille, Russ Smith, Andrea Goff 

Watts, Ian Williams, Carlie Wilson 

Note: For a complete list of prayer 

needs, to submit a prayer request or   

to read thank you notes, go to 

www.granburycoc.net and click on    

the Prayer tab.  

Welcome New Members 

Brandon and Ann Hale do not yet 

have a permanent address. Their phone 

numbers are 817-975-4425 (Brandon) and 

817-253-7107 (Ann). 

 

 
 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name____________________ 

His Name_____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children Present: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

Changes in address, phone, family 

email (please print) 

Address_______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Phone #______________________ 

Family Email: 

_____________________________ 

 

I would like to serve in the following 

ministry: 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

____________________________ 

 

Member Information 

Prayer Requests: 

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________

____________________________ 

 

Announcements  

Carter BloodCare will be receiving 

donors in the Fellowship Center today from 

8:30am – 12:30pm. 

Piecemakers Quilting Bee – Monday, 

February 25, 10:00am to 2:00pm in Room 8 

at the church building. We work as a group 

making quilts for various needs. If you 

would like to join us, just come to the Bee, 

and we’ll put you to work! For more infor-

mation, contact Betty Curbo (817-573-

7535) or Jamie Skelton (817-279-3724). 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:00-

6:15pm, in the Fellowship Center. This 

week’s menu includes Chicken Express 

Tenders, Mashed Potatoes, Salad Bar, 

Cookie and Drink for $5. Kid-friendly menu 

is also available for $1. Proceeds go toward 

scholarships for youth group activities. 

Help Needed! 50 dozen cookies are 

needed for the Foster's Home Auction 

scheduled for the first weekend in March. 

They can be homemade or store-bought. If 

you can help provide cookies, please bring 

them to the church kitchen by 11:00am on 

Friday, March 1. 

Foster’s Home Annual Auction – 

March 1 – 2. Includes box lots at 6:00pm 

Friday, and on Saturday an outdoor auction 

at 9:00am, free BBQ lunch at 11:30am, and 

live and silent auction at 12:30pm. For more 

info or to have donations picked up, contact 

Lacy Barton at lacy@fostershome.org or 

254-968-2143, ext. 245. 

First Sunday Welcome Lunch – The 

Challengers, Bridge-Builders, and Faith-

Builders classes invite guests and new 

members who have placed membership 

since March 2018 to be their guests for 

lunch in the Dining Hall of the Fellowship 

Center on Sunday, March 3, right after the 

10:15 worship service. 

Volunteer Needed – To coordinate 

GCOC volunteers in providing lunch once a 

semester at the campus ministry at Tarleton 

State University. Please contact Robbie 

Francis if you would be interested in     

serving as the coordinator for this ministry.  

39ers 

Game Day – Each Thursday beginning 

at noon in the Parlor. Bring a sack lunch and 

your favorite game and join us for a fun 

afternoon.  

      2019 Leadership Training for Christ Practice Schedule 

Wednesdays           Sundays 

5:00-5:30  7th-9th Drama, Rm 25A            1:00-2:00  Bible Bowl, Rm 8 

5:30-6:00  Signing (Level 1), Rm 25B          2:15-2:45  3rd-6th Drama, Rm 25A 

6:00-6:30  Signing (Level 2), Rm 25B               7th-10th Puppets, Preschool Quad 

7:30-8:00  7th-11th Chorus,            3:00-3:30  3rd-5th Chorus, Children’s Media Rm  

     Children’s Media Rm           3:45-4:15  3rd-4th Puppets, Preschool Quad 

              4:30-5:00  5th-6th Puppets, Preschool Quad 

tel:(817)%20573-7535
tel:(817)%20573-7535
tel:(817)%20279-3724


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date_________________________ 

Last Name ____________________ 

His Name _____________________ 

Her Name_____________________ 

Children’s Names _______________ 

_____________________________

_____________________________ 

Family Email (please print): 

_____________________________ 

Address:______________________ 

_____________________________ 

Contact Phone #: 

_____________________________ 

I am a: 

Age Groups (Please check all that apply) 

   

Guest Information 

 

         First-time Guest 

    Regular Guest     Out-of-town Guest 

     Single         Married 

     Teen 20s 

    30s 40s 

    50s   60s+ 

Prayer Requests: 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

This Church   Membership  

Attendance Report 
Sunday, February 17, 2019 

Sunday Bible Class 773 

10:15am Assembly 909 

Sunday pm Assembly 46 

Youth na 

Life Groups 26 

Sunday pm Total 72 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Morning Bible Class 9:00am 

Sunday Morning Worship 10:15am 

Sunday Evening Worship 5:00pm 

Wednesday Evening 6:30pm 

Ministry Staff 

Harold Durham 
Minister of 

Community Services 

John Duty 
Body Life Minister 

Mark Hackney 
Administrative Minister 

John Knox 
Preaching Minister 

Scotty Weaver 

Youth Minister 

 

I would like information on: 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           Wireless Network:  1905 W. Pearl St.            church office: 817-573-2613 
@ Granbury Church Free Wifi                Granbury, TX 76048                   www.granburycoc.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elders 

David  Anderson 

Mike Blevins 

David Casey 

Joe Daugherty 

Jeff Jeffries 

Billy Martin  

Jim Sargent 

Ike Sawyer 

Bob Spies 

Kirk Woolery 

Ira Wright 

Blessed is the one                     
who trusts in the Lord, 

whose confidence is in Him. 

Jeremiah 17:7 

Thanks from Cambodia 

The Bible English Study Training (BEST) Center in Phnom Penh, Cambodia is 

currently “home” for 18 dorm students who attend universities in that city. In return 

for housing, meals, and tuition assistance, they agree to help with the daily chores and 

complete a structured daily Bible study program during their time there. 

Julie Broyles, our mission partner in Cambodia and director of the BEST Center, 

recently sent the following note of thanks to our church family. 

Dear Granbury Family, 

You are lifted up in prayer often here in Cambodia, in thanksgiving to God for 

your partnership in this work. We also ask God to bless you. You have        

provided many Khmer people the opportunity to hear the Good News and 

have provided the young Christians here many opportunities to fellowship 

together through camp, through seminars, and other ways. It takes all of us 

working together and using our different talents to do the Lord's work        

effectively. I feel like (and hope that in God's sight), we are a great team for 

the Kingdom of our Lord, and I pray that His Name is glorified each moment 

of each day here. 

I hope you are receiving the monthly updates through the blog. Ella Vonne 

West sends the link through an email, so please give her your email address, 

so she can add you to the list. There are many pictures, so you can 

"experience" your work with us. 

With much love and gratefulness for each one of you, 

Julie Broyles 

May we continue to remember this effective mission effort in our daily prayers. 

Food Pantry Totals 
205 served last week 

1,170 served so far in 2019 


